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Mr. Steve Ong

Director, Standard Setting

Hong Kong Institute of

Certified Public Accountants
L 37/F, Wu Chung House

213 Queen’s Road East

Wanchai, Hong Kong

Dear Mr. Ong,

—

INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT

REVENUE TOWER,
5 GLOUCESTER ROAD, WAN CHAI,
HONG KONG.
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ALL CORRESPONDENCE SHOULD BE ADDRESSED TO:—

COMMISSIONER OF INLAND REVENUE,
G.P.O. BOX 132, HONG KONG.
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Tel. No.: 2594 5037
MITER 55117414

Fax No.:
W OE
E-mail:

baworissues 9 February 2011

Re: Invitation to Comment on Exposure Draft of Hedge Accounting

I refer to your letter dated 17 December 2010 inviting for comments to the

above Exposure Draft.

The Exposure Draft aims at improving existing hedge accounting by
proposing a simple, principle-based model to align hedge accounting more closely
with the entities’ risk management activities. Proposed changes include the
broadening of the scope of eligible hedging instruments and hedged items and the
provision of more useful hedge accounting information in financial statements.

In so far as tax administration is concerned, I have no comment to the
questions raised in the Exposure Draft. In general, the Department welcomes the
proposed extensive disclosure of information to enable users of financial statements
to better understand the risk management practices conducted by entities and the
cffects these activities have on the entities’ performance and cash flow position.

L.R. #&H54y 678(1)%% (4/2006)
I.R. 678(1) (4/2006)

Yours sincerely,

s " ot
(Mrs WU LAM Choi-wah)

for Commissioner of Inland Revenue
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The Department will use the information provided by you for tax purposes and may give some of the information to other parties autharized by law to receive it. Subject to exemptions under the Personal
Data {Privacy) Ordinance, you have the right to request access to or correction of personal data. Such request should be addressed to the Assessor.



